30th April, 1940.

Mr. H111l telephoned to say that a letter
had been received in the London Office from the Springwell

Shipping Co. Ltd. to the effect that they had been
requested by the Minilstry of Shipping to take over the
management of the Danish stoamer "SKAGERAK" No. 33810 in

the Register Book.
She is at present classed with the Germanischer
Lloyd, but their instructions were that she was to be

. classed with this Society and new Freeboard Certificates

' 1ssued accordingly. \ZKL Weaeel M/WM




